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The Woodford County Sheriff’s Office received grant funding from the State of Illinois 

in FY-20-21 for reimbursement of the purchase of nine in-car cameras.  All of these 

cameras were installed in patrol vehicles.   

Supervisor review of in car camera media is strictly regulated by our union agreement 

with the Fraternal Order of Police contract.  Supervisors may review archived media for 

two reasons.  One, citizen complaint and secondly, routine preparation for court 

proceedings.   

Please find attached a list of cases in which in-car video recordings were used. 
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